
       Join the members of

 Dyfed Diners     

         for Sunday Lunch at

 The Bush Inn
     Robeston Wathen
      27th November 2022

Dear Diner,
The 257th Sunday Lunch is at The Bush Inn at Robeston Wathen. This venue has very

reasonable prices and good food. This will be our fourth visit for Sunday lunch.
Sat Nav:  SA67 8EP

The Bush Inn lies on the old A40 just outside Robeston Wathen, on the hill down to
Canaston Bridge. We have visited here many times, and it is now under new ownership. 

Robeston Wathen is near Narberth, but only people coming from the Tenby area need
pass through Narberth. It is about 20 minutes drive West from  St.Clears, or 15 minutes East
from Haverfordwest.

A new bypass has been built past Robeston Wathen. From the West turn off the new
road at the Canaston Bridge Roundabout and take the road to Robeston Wathen. The Bush
is then on your left just before reaching the village sign.

From the East turn off the new road at the Robeston Wathen Roundabout to
Robeston Wathen, pass through the village and The Bush is then on the right as you descend
the hill to Canaston Bridge. SatNav: SA67 8EP but look for the new turning on the bypass.

If you are coming, phone Philip on 01834 844668 by Saturday 19th November.
Late or lost? Phone Philip’s mobile:  07484 257762

Sunday Lunch with Dyfed Diners


